
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)"; Tucker, Shelly; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
Subject: RE: 1RP-4765 Closure
Date: Thursday, September 13, 2018 12:11:00 PM
Attachments: approved_1RP4765_Ballard Fed #2 Closure Report.pdf

Dear Ms. Karrigan:
 
Please be advised that assessment to depth to groundwater must include USGS data. In general,
NMOSE database is for depth to water table or aquifer, which is not necessarily equivalent to
groundwater. Please also note that if the excavation area was laterally extended, please provide GPS
coordinates of the impacted area as requested in the email dated May 1, 2018.
 
NMOCD will agree to closure of 1RP-4765, contingent upon photo documentation of the remediated
area and submission of a final C-141 form. As this closure report was submitted before the revised
19.15.29 NMAC came into effect on August 14, 2018, the C-141 form (version 2017) may be used.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 11:08 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>; Hernandez,
Christina, EMNRD <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>
Subject: 1RP-4765 Closure
 
All,
 
Attached is the final closure for 1RP-4765 prepared by Souder Miller. Please let me know if you have
any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Callie
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